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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.
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1. Lawrence Hadland

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Westminster

4. Alteregoljh-email@yahoo.com

5. 08/17/2020

6. Not answered

7. I stand opposed to the proposed homeless and transitional housing navigation center located at 16357 Aurora Avenue N, formally known as the The Oaks skil led
nursing facil ity. The SW portion of Shoreline is currently providing services to over 700 methadone patients, many if whom congregate and loiter long after their
appointment times have passed. Additionally, the Westminster area is host to rotating homeless tent encampments, community church feeding programs, and
other services for unsheltered persons.

Our portion of Shoreline has roads that are nearly un-drivable sidewalks overgrown with vegetation to the point pedestrians have to walk in the street,
abandoned vehicles, and increasing crime. What about those of us who pay taxes? When do we get N. 145th between Aurora and Greenwood fixed? When will  the
response team begin cleaning up the Westminster Triangle? 
Please consider the impacts on an area of our community that already pulls its share.
Thank you

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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